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Albuquerque Operations Office . -- —
P.O. Box 5400
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87115 October 6. 1982 ReAvve T

Mr. Jack Martin

Director, Division of Waste Management

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Martin:

Enclosed is the draft 1982 Annual Status Report to Congress on the Uranium
Mill Tailings Remedial Action Program. Any comments or suggested revisions

on the draft should be transmitted to me no later than October 20, 1982.

Sincerely,

Thak £ IAG 2

Richard H. Campbell, Project Manager
Uranium Mill Tailings Project Office
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